
Mrs. Louise Alic~anian 
569 West 184th Street 
New York, New York 10033 

Dear Mrs. Alichanian: 

August 9, 1976 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation 

of $3.00 (three dollars) which you sent to the Diocese 

for the Etchmiadzin Fund. 

Receipt No.24905 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director ) 


